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KYY takes a little dip back with an afternoon of appreciation.
Thank you KYY Parents !!
	Welcome back from a beautiful summer to the beginning of an incredible year! And what a way to start it off, with an afternoon gathering of mispallelim, mispallelos and their families.
 
A sunny afternoon found KYY families making their way to Rabbi & Mrs.Greebaum's home (thank you for your hospitality!). There we were met by a variety of refreshments, from fresh fruit to delicious home-baked goods! (Thank you to all the parents that contributed: Bart, Benzaquen, Elharar, Glabman, Kagan, Lasker, Mishulovin, Perl, Pinson, Raichik, Rav-noy, Richler, Schneerson, Wolowik.) The time spent together was full of fun, laughs and thanks! An inspiring speech to start the event by our very own President of KYY. (Thank you Efraim Schumkler.) An adorable and well-coordinated game was prepared by our very own Vice President of KYY to see how well the parents know what is going on with their children in KYY with an intense game of  "Who wants to be a Minyan-aire"!!! Some parents even needed a little of help from their "life-lines" - their children! (Thank you Efraim Lerner!) A beautiful gramman was recited by two of our own mispallelos, beautifully rhyming as they traveled through KYY #9. (Thank you Chana Wolowik and Rena Pinson.) Truly a splendid afternoon!  
 
We would also like to thank you so much for the gifts we received - each of them so well thought out and right on the spot! We've already been enjoying them this week! 
 
A special yasher koach goes out to the parents that made this afternoon possible, specifically the coordinators Mrs. Henny Wolowik, Mrs. Esther Lerner and Mrs. Chanie Pinson. Thank you...



In complete gratitude and appreciation,

Rabbi Mendel Duchman, Founder and Director 
R' Beryl Syroka,Tzorchei Tzibur Yid
Srula Duchman, Ezras Noshim and Mini Minyan 
